
 

 

 

 

 

Windermere 
Town 
 
Neighbourhood Policing Team 

   Your next Neighbourhood Meetings are: 
 

Safer Stronger Community Meeting on 
February 10th 6.00pm at The Council 
Chamber, Broad Street, Windermere. 

 
This is your chance to tell us about the 

issues which matter to you and to vote on 
police and partner priorities for the 

forthcoming months. 
 
Windermere Parish Council: 
      Mon 21st December 2009 19:00pm 
Windermere Parish Council: 
      Wed 13th January 2010    19:00pm  
      Mon 25th January 2010    19:00pm    

Meet Your Local Officers 
PC 1794 
Rebecca Hunter 

Windermere Town 

PCSO 5144 
Sarah Blacow 

Windermere Town 

Sgt 316  
John Stephens 

Windermere 

  PC 1794 PCSO 5144 SGT 316 

 

     
 Contact Us Your Priorities - What you told us 

 

  
Telephone: 0845 33 00 247 ext 4208 
In an Emergency dial 999 
Email: lakesNPT@cumbria.police.uk 
 
CrimeStoppers: 0800 555 111 

 
After completing a KIN survey, Dog Fouling 
and Litter have been identified as our priority 
issues. 

 

 Your Priorities - What we did Crime In Your Area - Follow Up 
 

  
Windermere Town: 
PC Hunter and PCSO Blacow have run many 
diversionary tactics in our area to encourage positive 
behavior in young people and reduce incidents of anti-
social behavior. These include a football club run with 
Young Cumbria and a youth Disco held at term ends. 
Our local youths chance to try something new and 
positive and to encourage beneficial interaction with 
the local neighbourhood policing team.  
PCSO Blacow will again be out with SLDC this coming 
month to encourage dog owners to be responsible for 
there dogs and prevent dog fouling. 

 
CRIMEMAPPING: 
Crimemapping is a system of looking at the 
previous 3 months level of various crimes in 
comparison to the same period the year before: 
Our Policing Pledge, which is displayed along side 
theses posters, includes a commitment to supply you 
with information about Neighborhood Policing. 
 
Overall the crime figures have seen a decrease in the 
area. Which is encoughaing. 
We are Continuing to work and engagement with local 
youths. We have worked closely with partners to 

 



 

 

 

 

In the new year we will be working with young cumbria 
to hold a First Gear Program to increase the 
awareness of road safety and develop a culture of 
safer drivers. 
We will be holding a Christmas Disco at the wheel 
house Bowness on Windermere on the 18th December 
for local young people from the surrounding schools. 
We are holding a Neighborhood Watch meeting on the 
12th January at St Mary’s Church. 0845 33 00247 

 

maintain an active role encouraging positive behavior. 
We will be visiting all schools before the end of term to 
give words of guidance and safety. 

Your Priorities - What we did Crime In Your Area - Follow Up 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 


